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WE’RE CLOSE ­ WE’RE VERY CLOSE! 
As most of you know, our PROJECT: UKRAINE RELIEF’s goal is to raise $100,000.  So far, we’ve 
received close to $94,000! Praise the Lord!  He’s SO faithful!  We thank Him for your amazing generosity. In 
the month of May, your offerings have allowed us to bless: 

• A Pastor in Odessa – a strategic city now being bombed daily 
• Three sisters who are now living together in Spain - fleeing their home in war-torn Kharkov 
• Two assistant Pastors in Kiev – both have served faithfully for many years 
• A Messianic Congregation in Chernovtsy – doing an inspiring amount of humanitarian work 
• A Church in Gora - located near the now-closed, major Borispol Airport  
• A young brother who serves in the Medical Division on the front lines 

TESTIMONY 

This young brother has a miraculous life-story.  He’s 32 yrs old; my wife & I have known him most of his life. 

Regrettably, a number of years ago, he made some harmful decisions and got into serious trouble with the Law.  
In Ukraine, you don’t want to get in trouble with their idea of ‘The Law.’  The conflict with Russia is not new; 
it’s endured for 8 years. My friend was permitted to make a deal. He would join the Army rather than go to jail. 

Though raised in a Christian home, he was not a believer.  While serving, he was hit by a piece of shrapnel - in 
his belt buckle!  He was not hurt - even a little bit. Last year, he gave his heart to the Lord; then started his own 
business, which I patronized twice earlier this year. I felt it was my Christian duty to bless (eat at) his diner. 

Vicki and I are very proud of this special friend.  When Russia invaded on February 24th, he immediately re-
enlisted & serves on the front lines.  Although he would disagree, I believe his courage makes him a true hero. 

Again, helping this brother is made possible only thru the generosity of our partners.  Many of you have already 
given and we thank you.  Some have not.  Although presently not featured as the major news story on most TV 
networks, the war and the killing goes on. The suffering is inhuman.  One city had no running water for weeks. 

I conclude by asking for continued giving to Ukraine. A gentle reminder: for Vicki & I to sustain our world-
wide outreach, we also need your ongoing financial support for the general expenses of Harvest Fellowship.  

PEASE HELP US REACH OUR GOAL OF $100,000 - WE ONLY NEED $6,126.43 MORE! 

CHECKS: Harvest Fellowship Int’l – PO Box 119 – White Marsh, MD  21162 

PAYPAL: Giving@harvestfellowshipinternational.org 

(offerings over $100,000 will continue to be used for Ukraine only) 


